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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term. 
 
I am very pleased to be able to tell you that the refurbishment of the area that was flooded at Christmas is well underway and 
that we hope to be back in those rooms by the start of the Summer Term.  I am so grateful to Mr Kingsford but also Mr Hiles 
and Mr Woods who have ensured that the work has been carried out so quickly; to a very high standard and without disturbing 
school.  We are just waiting for the new cubicles for the toilets and some items of classroom furniture.   
 
We have a busy half term ahead.  Next week is World Book Day and you should have received an email earlier this 
week.  Dressing up is entirely optional and please do not feel that you need to spend any money on a costume.  The following 
week we have Red Nose Day and we are having a non-uniform day where the children can wear red.  Please donate what you 
can financially.   
 
You will also be receiving your child's written report later this half term.  We will be having an open afternoon later in 
March/April and will also be inviting you to a parent/carer meeting later in the Summer Term. 
 
I am so pleased to see that we have three classes heading out on trips over the next couple of weeks.  Thank you for financially 
supporting these - they cannot go ahead unless we are able to cover the costs.  Some parents have kindly donated extra money 
to school to help cover costs and ensure the trips can go ahead and we are very grateful for this support. 
 
 

 

Mrs Rowe 

 

 

 

 
New from Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club have been making the most of the flood moving us to the hall for the time being! Calan decided we 

should have a dragon dance to celebrate the Chinese New Year. Over several days the children made a large 

dragon together and then put together a dance, complete with the youngest children dancing with 'lanterns'! 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name % attendance from Monday 5th February to Friday 
1st March 2024 

Gosling 87% 

Wren 86% 
Flamingo 86% 
Ostrich 93% 

Kookaburra 89% 
Kingfisher 86% 

Toucan 94% 
Hummingbird 87% 

Whole School 88% 
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Rosettes at achievement 

assembly have been presented 

to: 

Friday 9th Feb 

Hummingbird: Emilia, Naina 

Toucan: Mark, Valentine, George 

Kingfisher: Maya, Tommy 

Kookaburra: Khadija, Robynn 

Ostrich: Lena, Hamish 

Flamingo: Nathan, George 

Wren: Frankie, Emily 

Gosling: Melody, Yousef 

Nursery: Kian 

 

Rosettes at achievement 

assembly have been presented 

to: 

Friday 16th February 

Hummingbird: Ariane, Sai  

Toucan: Omar, Nicole 

Kingfisher: Nour, Thalia 

Kookaburra: Mustafa, Faize 

Ostrich: Hannah, ALan 

Flamingo: Dylan F, Joel 

Wren: Charlie, Harley  

Gosling: Nathan, Alex 

Nursery: Kylah Jae 

 

 

Rosettes at achievement 

assembly have been presented 

to: 

Friday 1st March 

Hummingbird: Charlie H, Emily 

Toucan: Aiden, Alisha  

Kingfisher: Isla, Sarah 

Kookaburra: Rocco, Ronny 

Ostrich: Ollie, Pandelion  

Flamingo: Sienna, MIchael 

Wren: Ahmed, Ollie 

Gosling: Scarlet, Aya 

Nursery: Ritvin 

 


